
 
 

 

 
DATE: April 9, 2019 
 
TO: Celeste Dunlap 
 
FROM: Laura Hope 
 Acting Associate Superintendent, Instruction and Institutional Effectiveness 

 
CC: Lisa Bailey, RAC Tri-Chair 

Angela Burk-Herrick, PSR Committee Tri-Chair 
Marie Boyd, Curriculum Chair 
Misty Burruel, Faculty Senate President 
Steve Shelton, Curriculum Committee Faculty Member 
Jeff Laguna, Curriculum Committee Faculty Member 
Ted Younglove, Dean, Math & Science 
Sherrie Loewen, Dean, Health Sciences 
Anita Undercoffer, Budget/Fiscal Representative 
Jim Fillpot, Institutional Research Representative 
Shelley Marcus, Library & Success Center Representative 

 
SUBJECT: Physical Therapist Assistant Program Proposal 
 

 
Thank you for your thoughtful and comprehensive presentation of the Physical Therapist 
Assistant program proposal.   
 
On Thursday, March 28, the Educational Program Proposal Committee voted 
unanimously to recommend the creation of the proposed program.  I have considered 
their recommendation, and I too support the creation of a new Physical Therapist 
Assistant Program. 
 
Please contact the Curriculum Office to proceed with the curriculum approval process. 


